
CALL TO WORSHIP
JOB 12:7-9

HYMNS
11 "ALL CREATURES OF OUR GOD AND KING"
105 "MY SAVIOR’S LOVE"
25 "THE PERFECT WISDOM OF OUR GOD"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
PSALM 95:1-11

HYMNS
198 "ACROSS THE LANDS"
78 "GRACE GREATER THAN OUR SIN"
364 "HOW FIRM A FOUNDATION"

MESSAGE
“SATISFACTION GUARANTEED”
1 TIMOTHY 6:6-10
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
98 "MY WORTH IS NOT IN WHAT I OWN"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
30 Apr i l |  9 :30am or 1 1am Nursery (0-3)

9:30am and 11am

*Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups 
9:30am or 11am

*Children's Sunday
School/Teens 
11am

*Please see the Information
Desk for locations and
details.

VBS Informational Meeting
12:30pm
Fireside Room (207)

"The Big Picture Story of
Scripture" Class
6-8pm
Auditorium

TODAY

Coffee fellowship is
available in the gym foyer
before, between and after
Sunday morning services.



Please reserve the rear

4 rows near the right
auditorium entrance for

families with small
children.



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

7 May
12:30pm
All-Church Lunch

1:30pm
Ordination Service for Mark Richmond

15-20 May
7-9pm Mon-Fri, 8:30am Sat
Foundation Baptist College Block Class: "Bible
Study Skills," with Dr. Andrew Minnick
Fireside Room (207)

1 July
Canada Day Picnic at Meadowlands

16-20 July
6:30-8:30pm
Vacation Bible School

20-26 August
Meadowlands Church Family Camp at Deer
Valley Meadows- see bulletin board for more
information.

THIS WEEK (May 1 - 6):

Teen Bible Quizzing (Room
314)

Men's Bible Study

Ladies' Bible Study

Kids 4 Truth

Monday
7-9pm
Men's Sports Night - Pickleball

Wednesday 
6:30pm 

7pm

      (Room 207 Fireside Room)

      (Auditorium)



M I S S I O N A R Y  
Q U É B E CU P D A T E  

T H E  O U E L L E T T E S

That we might have the wisdom and humility to lead the church according to His plan
May God glorify His name through the proclamation of His Word
We have ongoing discipleship and counseling. Please pray that God would grant us
wisdom and make them grow
Unity of the church
Wisdom in managing rapid growth
That the Lord would keep us faithful.
May we be the parents that we ought to be

There are different seasons in life and in the ministry. Since we moved to Quebec City 10
years ago, we’ve seen God at work in so many ways. We went through ups and downs, but
NEVER would we have dreamt of having a season like the one we’re in right now. Let me
share some amazing news regarding our ministry and our family.
April 1st marks our 10-year anniversary here in Quebec City. When we first arrived, we took a
struggling church of about 40 people. Our hope was never to have a big church as Quebec
is too hard of a place to minister to have such expectations (Most churches have an
attendance of under a hundred). Nevertheless, we invested our lives in shepherding our
people and did our best to have an impact in our community by reaching out to them with
the Gospel. God led people that were thirsty for the Truth and on fire to reach the lost. As
you know, throughout the years we grew in unity and in number. My wildest dreams never
prepared me to experience what we’ve been seeing for the last two years. In short, we have
more than doubled in attendance in the last 24 months. There are now about 250 people
that call our church their family; in March, we will add 40 new members… How is this even
possible? The Grace of God.
With great blessings come great challenges and here are some that we’re facing: The place
where we meet for our services was already almost full, so imagine the struggle now! The
auditorium is maxed out and we have an overflowing room that is also full every Sunday. We
do not have the budget to move to a bigger place, but our landlord told us that he would let
us rent an additional space to where we are. We have grown our deacon’s board from two
members to eleven and soon thirteen, but the growth of the pastoral team has not followed
as I’m still the only pastor. We have good prospects that should be ready in the next two
years, but … let’s say it’s an excellent prayer request! One of the main challenges of having
such a quick growth has to do with preserving our DNA and staying united. We are so
grateful that the Grace of God is more than enough!
On the family side, we also have some very exciting news: Jacob will be marrying his long-
time friend on June 3rd. Amélie is an amazing young woman who loves the Lord deeply.
Moreover, Anabel will also get married to her long-time friend in September. Steven is the
perfect Godly man for my sweet daughter. Even though we are closely knit, we don’t feel
that we are losing our kids, but rather that we are gaining two more.
We realize that we haven’t seen most of you guys in years. That’s why we would love to be
able to report to your church in person this summer. Our goal would be to share the amazing
blessings that we’ve experienced in the past and also our vision for the future. To be 100%
transparent, it seems like we will be staying to our current work and not move on to another
church plant. Therefore, we would love to be able to meet with you one last time face to
face to celebrate with you our great God for who He is and for what He has done with us
through our partnership.
We would like to extend, once again, our sincere gratitude for your spiritual and financial
support. We are grateful for your words of encouragement, your gifts, and for everything
that you do so we can joyfully minister here. Knowing that you were praying for us was a
source of profound blessing during all those years. Thank you!
Prayer Requests:

1.
2.
3.

4.
5.
6.
7. -The Ouellette Family

(excerpts from their latest prayer letter)"O taste and see that the Lord is good"
-Psalm 34:8



GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
780-906-6337


